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Upcoming 

EVENTS 

 

June 11, 2PM              

VAC General Meeting  

Retreat Lone Star 

The notable Silk Artist, Laura Fox-Wallis, will have an interactive presentation 
showing painting on silk with dye and pigments.   

NEW Members Meeting (right after VAC General Meeting). Linda Campbell, 
Membership Chair, will be meeting with the new 2024 members following 
the June General Meeting. It will be a very informative session so please plan 
on attending. 

June 22, 10AM – 4PM   

VAC Art Fair 

Retreat Lone Star 

ART SALE!  Original, framed, and unframed art, prints, and cards, as well as 
many other lovely art items suitable for gifts will be available for sale. 33 
Artists working in all mediums will be on hand to display and discuss their art. 
Come meet the artists! Family and friends are invited to attend as this 
event is open to the public. Please invite your book clubs, 
neighborhood groups, sports friends etc. Our greatest supporters are our 
members!    Candy McMains      Fair Coordinator 

 

July 22 & 23, 10AM-2PM 

ART SUPPLY SALE      

VAC STUDIO 

Great deals on new and used art supplies and equipment. Register for your 
table on the VAC calendar on Sunday, July 21.  You set up your table and 
price your items. I will collect your money. No need to be present.  
Watch for an email with more details.  

Candy McMains   Coordinator    512-943-4005 

AUGUST 12 – 17          

ART CAMP        FREE  

VAC STUDIO 

Art Camp is back with a splash! New and fun art (and other) activities are 
planned for your delight!!! Remember the fun you had at Camp as a kid? 
Well, come and experience that JOY again! There will be morning and 
afternoon sessions. Sign-ups will be through the online VAC calendar. Limit to 
2 sessions per person. Supplies provided. Watch for a separate email with the 
list of session choices and the opening date for registration. Registration will 
be first come first served.  Space is limited.         
 
Candy McMains       Art Camp Director   512-943-4005 

  



Gale Shaeffer – Studio Manager 

THANK YOU, Studio Monitors!  We appreciate those members who volunteer to monitor our beautiful studio!  

Volunteers are encouraged to sign up for half-day monitor slots on the VAC calendar.  There will be another opportunity 

in June to get monitor training. Monitors are a vital part of the functioning of this great club. Thank you so much!  With 

the summer arriving many of our regular monitors will be away. If you have been trained to monitor, please consider 

signing up to monitor. We want the studio to be open, especially now when people need a cool place to do their art.  

OPEN STUDIO WORK & PLAY DAY (coming in June).  Once again, we had a wonderful Open Studio Work and Play day in 

May. Watch for an announcement about another great day in June.  

VAC REFERENCE LIBRARY:  Our library is there for our members to check out all sorts of resource materials.  

Below is a recent monitors training class given by Gale Shaeffer. 

 
  



Below left, Ron McClendon monitoring the studio; Right, Denise McClendon 

checking out the Studio’s reference library . 

        
 

Gale Shafer is putting up articles on the studio board of our members 

involved in art projects around our area. The shelf is for information on 

exhibitions, artist contacts, and more. Check it out. 

           

 

Linda Campbell, Membership Chair  

Linda Campbell will have a meeting following the June 11 General Meeting for all the 2024 new members. This will 

introduce all of you to our wonderful studio as well as all the other opportunities our great club has to offer. It is 

important to learn about our club. Thanks in advance for attending.  

  



Sunshine Chair – Connie Hartsfield 

Thankful for 
you! 

Help keep our club connected… make someone smile today! 
If you know a member who needs or would appreciate a note of sympathy, condolence, 
congratulations, or gratitude please contact the Sunshine Person! Email: 
charts303@yahoo.com, or call or test 512-913-4960 so that Connie can send some Sunshine. 

 

EXHIBITS & OPPORTUNITIES  

Exhibit Opportunity in 2025.  Impressions Gallery, located in St David's Hospital - Georgetown, is now 

accepting applications for Featured Artists for last half of the year and 2025. If you wish to be considered 

contact Dean Eisen at Deaneisensartwork@gmail.com or by text to 469.233.2679.Artists About Town & 

Featured Artist 

 

Featured Artist for the month of June. 

 

Dean Eisen 

Enjoy viewing Dean’s works of art hanging in the Central Office 

hallway in June 2024! 

 
 

 

Special Interest Groups (SIGS) 

What is a SIG? A SIG is a Special Interest Group formed by a group of members who share a similar interest in a 

particular art medium. We presently have 5 SIGs who meet on a regular Saturday in the VAC Studio. We also have one 

Collage Study Group.  See schedules below. All SIGS are free and open to anyone with an interest in that medium. Just 

show up at a meeting. Check the VAC calendar for the times. Most SIGs but not all start at 10 A.M. Come check them 

out. A great way to engage artists with interests in specific mediums. March schedules are: 

mailto:charts303@yahoo.com
mailto:Deaneisensartwork@gmail.com


Drawing SIG – No Meetings in the Summer – Dixie Kee, Leader 

• Enjoy your summer break!  See you back in September!   Q&A:   dixiekee@gmail.com   979-255-8518 

 
Painters SIG – 1st Saturday, June 1st – 1:00 – 3:00PM - Linda Campbell, Leader 

• The Painters SIG meets the first Saturday of each month at 1-3PM. If you have a project, bring it to the meeting. 
Critiques are always offered if requested. Just come and paint in oil, watercolor, pastel, or acrylic. All levels of 
expertise are invited.   
 

Alcohol Ink SIG- 2nd Saturday, June 8th - Gale Shaeffer and Terry Pusztai, Co-Leader 

• Terese and I are dreaming up a great plan for Alcohol Ink SIG. Come enjoy working with fellow artists and do 
something exciting. Wear your play clothes. If you have Alcohol Ink supplies bring them but if you don't have 
any, we can provide what you need. Remember It’s FREE1  So come in out of the heat and get your Art Freak 
on!  
 

Collage SIG and Collage Study Group... No Meetings in the Summer – Candy McMains & Lee Ellis, Leaders, 

respectively. 

The Collage SIG and the Collage Study Group will not be meeting for the Summer!  We will return to our regular 

schedule beginning in September!  We are looking forward to a great Summer collecting all those fabulous papers 

and ephemera from trips and cool adventures!   Looking forward to seeing many of you working in Open Studio 

and at Summer Camp.  

Stay COOL and we will see you back in September!!!   Candy McMains and Lee Ellis 

Watercolor SIG – 4th Saturday of each month NO MEETING in June due to Art Fair – Leader – Kaki Bassi  

  ____________________________________________________________________________________  

          

David King – Education Co-Chair  

• We are sailing into the summer doldrums where classes are less frequent, and members are traveling. However, 
that does mean that there are some exciting learning opportunities in the coming weeks and months! Also, 
there is the always popular Summer Camp in August. This event lasts all week and features free classes from 
your favorite teachers. So don’t miss out on this summer’s events! 

• June 11 General Meeting – Speaker and Demonstrator:  The guest speaker for June is Laura Fox-Wallis, a 
notable silk painter! She has an Austin studio and teaches in Georgetown and Austin. You may have seen her 
“hummingbirds” on display recently at the Williamson County Art Guild gallery on Rock Street. She will have an 
interactive presentation showing painting on silk with dye and pigments.  
 

• David King is looking for an assistant to help him through 2024. This position calls for computer and 
organizational skills.  
 

  

mailto:dixiekee@gmail.com


Art Classes are offered in the VAC Studio and on Zoom.  Photos from recent classes.  

Dean Elsen  taught a recent class on Watercolor Painting. 

        

 

Carolyn Todd taught a recent class on Oil Painting. 

     
 

• For your convenience below is the 2024 Class Schedule for the remainder of the year: 
 

 

• Sometimes it is necessary to change class dates; when this happens, the class will be changed on 
the website calendar. 

 

 

 

 

  
 



 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 



 
 
 
 
 


